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  Hi 5s 

Well done to all the pupils that took part in the high-five competition. Hi 5’s is a game that is       

similar to Netball with teams that consist of 5 players that have to rotate positions every game. 

The group of pupils played exceptionally well and were unlucky not to come away with a medal.  

Year Two SATs meeting 

Thank  you to those parents that came in to school earlier in the week to meet with Miss Cullis 

and Miss Shepherd to hear about Year Two SATs. If you were unable to attend the meeting and 

have children in Year Two speak to either Miss Cullis or Miss Shepherd and they will be able to 

tell you what to expect or alternatively visit the school website (School Information/Assessment 

and Age Related Expectations/ How we are assessing our pupils) In the online leaflet there is a 

link to a youtube video that will talk through the main points. If you have children that are in    

another year group there is an outline of what your child should be able to do by the end of each 

year –well worth a look.  

 

World book day 

As you may know, this year we are moving away from dressing up for world book day (Thursday 

2nd March). Instead we are going to be asking children to bring a story in a box –so over the holi-

days try getting your son or daughter to put together a few items that would help them to retell a 

favourite story. We are really looking forward to seeing how this works and we’re hoping it will 

inspire others to read some of the books that they hear about. If you would like more information 

speak to Mrs Wilson.  

 

Finally we are saying good bye and good luck to Mrs Price. Mrs Price has been working as a PSA 

in the school’s EMS. Mrs Price has been fantastic at working with many different children and 

families. We wish her luck in her new role in Ripon. 

Community Primary School 
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Afterschool Club 

 

Please be aware that as of after half 

term, Mrs Millward will no longer be 

managing the After School Club. 

 Mrs Norfolk will be the new              

After School Manager, assisted by Mrs 

Hudson and Mrs Cooke. 

Class % attendance this 

week (all pupils) 

RP 98.3  Excellent 

1B 100 Outstanding! 

1/2S 94.6  

1/2C 100 Outstanding! 

3BC  98 Excellent 

4B 93.2  

4AW 96 Well done 

5E 99.5 Fantastic 

6T 98.2 Excellent 

Total 97.6 Well done! 



  

Website Updates 

Please note we have now    

uploaded pictures onto the 

website 

They are all under the     

heading of School visits and       

activities 

http://www.thirsk-pri.n-

yorks.sch.uk/website/

school_visits_and_activities/18

7759 

Up and Coming Class Assemblies 

Pat Turner 

Austin Fitzgerald 3BC  for outstanding effort in 

all lessons, showing perseverance when work 

is tricky and doing it with a smile ! He has 

made excellent progress this term as a       

result !  

Kacper Chacel RP for 100% effort in his  

learning this term, especially in phonics and 

reading. He also continues to be a caring and 

thoughtful   member of the class. 

https://www.yourschoolgames.com/ 

This is our schools sports  website. 

 

http://www.peresults.co.uk/ 

Put the school post code in only, this     

allows you to see how the school/s 

have done during different events. 

Sporting Dates 

Date Sport 

16th February Hi 5 

9th March Yr3/4 Quicksticks 

20th March Keysteps Gym 

Date Class 

17th February 1S 

5th May 1B 

9th June RP 

23rd June 6T (Yr 6 Concert) 

7th July 2C 

http://www.thirsk-pri.n-yorks.sch.uk/website/school_visits_and_activities/187759
http://www.thirsk-pri.n-yorks.sch.uk/website/school_visits_and_activities/187759
http://www.thirsk-pri.n-yorks.sch.uk/website/school_visits_and_activities/187759
http://www.thirsk-pri.n-yorks.sch.uk/website/school_visits_and_activities/187759
https://www.yourschoolgames.com/your-school/profile/slug/thirsk-community-primary-school
http://www.peresults.co.uk/competitionssports.aspx?iframe=false&postcode=yo71sl
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Dates for your Calendar 

 
Every Wednesday   -  4B Swimming @ 10.30am      3BC Swimming @11am 

 

27th February  Year 6 Early Morning Doodle Maths 

28th February  Year 6 SATs Revision Club 

2nd March  World Book Day  

7th March  World Book Day Special Menu 

9th March  Year 3/4 Quicksticks Competition 

 

8th—12th May Year 6 SATs Week 

 

  
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

  

  

Judo 

3.30 – 4.30 

Yr2- Yr6 

Starts 9th Jan-

uary 

  

  

Zumba 

3.30- 4 

Yr 1-2 

Starts 10th 

January 

  

  

Gym Club 

3.20-4.20 

Yr 3-Yr6 

Starts 11th       

January 

  

  

Drama 

3.20-4.20 

Yr1-Yr2 

Starts 12th 

January 

  

  

  

Multi Sports 

3.20-4.20 

Yr 1& Yr2 

Starts 13th 

January 

  

  

  

  

Ukulele 

10.50-11.50 

Yr3-Yr6 

Starts 10th 

January 

  

Football 

3.20-4.20 

Yr3 & Yr4 

Starts 11th 

January 

  

Quicksticks 

3.20- 4.20 

Yr3 – Yr6 

Starts 12th 

January 

  

  

  

  

  Mrs Turner 

Year 6 

SATs Revision 

club 
(starts 24th Jan) 

3.20-4.20pm 

 Mr Chandlers 

Football 
Yr 5&6 

 

Mrs Turner 

Year 6 

Revision club 
Lunch times—starts 26th Jan 

  



  

 

World Book Day Thursday 2nd March 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Just a reminder that children should have their Book in a Box or Story 

in a Sack finished and ready to bring to school on Thursday 2 March. 

We are really looking forward to seeing their imaginative creations. 

Who will be our prize winners this year?  

Threadworm Advice 

There have been several cases of     

Threadworm reported in the local area, for 

more information on this infection please 

go to  

http://www.nhs.uk/Conditions/

Threadworms/Pages/Treatment.aspx 

If your child has threadworm infection, it is 

not necessary to stay off school, however it 

is important to inform your child's school so 

that they can take the steps to limit the 

spread of infection. 

http://www.nhs.uk/Conditions/Threadworms/Pages/Treatment.aspx
http://www.nhs.uk/Conditions/Threadworms/Pages/Treatment.aspx


  



  

 

World Book Day Lunch 

 

We are to have a World Book Day Lunch on Tuesday 7th March 2016. 

Lunch will be: -  

 

   Pinocchio Pizza Slices  

or 

Sausages    

Where’s Wally Chipped Potatoes 

Jack’s Magic Beans 

 ~*~ 

Arctic Roll with Peaches 

Children who normally bring a packed lunch are invited to join us for lunch on this day. 

The lunch will cost £2.10 for children in year 3 and above 

Please pay by either Parentpay or at the school office. 

 

 


